
St. Stephen's Hospital <mail@ststephenshospital.org>  
 

Jun 17 

   
 to me  

 
 

Dear Bahauddin, 
> Thank you very much for expressing the desire to do Clinical 
>> Elective at St. Stephen’s Hospital. 
>> We normally have foreign medical students coming to our institution, 
>> for their elective rotation in various specialties under supervision 
>> of consultants. You will be observing and learning aspects of Indian 
>> health-care and the health care system as it is operational in St 
>> Stephen’s Hospital under the supervision of Head of the Department during your visit. 
>> We expect students to conduct histories and examine patients during 
>> their clinical elective. If you opt for surgical speciality you would 
>> also be taught how to scrub for surgery and assist in certain 
>> procedures. You will not be paid any remuneration during the period. 
>> However, you will be provided local hospitality of boarding and 
>> lodging during your stay. The departmental heads will closely monitor 
>> all the rotations and you will be allowed to participate in all the 
>> departmental activities. This being a Christian institution they must 
>> be aware that we expect those who come here for their elective to uphold the ideals of this 
hospital. 
>> 
>> You can opt any speciality according to your choice. 
>> 
>> We would request you to deposit £.225 when you come to India or in 
>> our account in London towards accommodation and food in this hospital 
>> up to three weeks and every additional week £.75. Please send your 
>> cheque to “Friends of St Stephen’s Hospital” C/o Dr Brian P Betts, 
>> 68, Halkingcroft Langeley, Slough SL3 7AY, UK or you can pay when you come to our hospital. 
> Kindly send me the exact dates of your elective so that I can send a confirmation 
> Letter to you for your elective. 
>> For further details you can browse our Website at 
>> http://ststephenshospital.org/ 
>> 
>> Yours sincerely, 
>> 
>> 
>> Ms. Kalpana John 
>> PS to the Director 
>> 
>> St Stephen’s Hospital 
>> Tis Hazari 
>> Delhi – 110054 
>> Tel. 011 2398 3581 
>> Fax: 011 2393 2412 
>> E-mail: ssh@vsnl.com<mailto:ssh@vsnl.com> 
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